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KURA TUATAHI - ENCANTO REO MAORI

Friday 20th September 2024

Téna koutou e nga matua,

We are excited to share that our “Kei Kérero md Bruno” video performed by our Year 4-6
students has won the Disney Reo Maori Song Competition that was run on social media last
week for the release of the new Disney Reo Maori movie, Encanto.

The prize for this competition is a full screening of Encanto Reo Méori for all our Year 1-6
classes which will take place next Wednesday 25" September during school hours.

We would like to thank Matewa Media and Visit Auckland for this opportunity to share this
movie experience as a whole Kura Tuatahi, and special thanks to Ta Te Maari, our Hoturoa
kaiako and our performers for the outstanding work on their video. You can view our winning
entry via the Te Kura Maori o Nga Tapuwae Facebook page.

Students will be wearing school uniform for this trip and need a named black school jacket.
Please make sure uniform is clean, neat and tidy. This trip is compulsory as all Kura Tuatahi
classes are attending, therefore if your child cannot attend, please let your kaiako know why.

Please endeavour to have this permission slip returned to Kura no later than Tuesday 24t
September. This panui is also available via Skool Loop under Forms.

Any other questions, please let me know via tkoti@ngatapuwae.school.nz
Mauri ora,

YR
Tepara Koti
Assistant Principal - Kura Tuatahi

KURA TUATAHI - ENCANTO REO MAORI 2024

| give permission for in Whare Ako to attend the
Encanto Reo Maori movie session on Wednesday 25t September 2024.

O | will ensure my child is well-presented, neat & tidy with the correct uniform.
O | will ensure the permission slip is returned no later than Tuesday 24" September.
0 Please update my emergency/contact details as below:

Emergency contact: Phone:
Best Email:
Signed: Date:

(Parent/Guardian/Caregiver)



